[image: ]St Brigid’s PS
Castle Street
Ballymoney
BT53 6JX
Principal: Mr Kieran O’Neill
koneill580@c2kni.net
Tel: 028 2766 2664
Thursday, 07 December 2023


Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to let you know that we have had to take the difficult and unfortunate decision to postpone the Year4-Year7 & CB part of the school show next week.  Mrs Campbell, the show director, is currently on leave until after Christmas.
The Year 1-3 & Class A show will still go ahead as planned on Wednesday at 1.00 pm and on Thursday evening at 7pm.
The Year 4-7/CB show content this year is all around the theme of the seasons and can still be appropriately staged in the new year at any time.
The children have been practising and when we decide on a new date, we will restart practices and inform you of the new dates.
I know the children will be disappointed, but rest assured they all will still get the experience, just later than anticipated.
If you have bought tickets for either of the two shows next week you can hold on to the ticket and it will be valid for the rearranged show.  You can use the ticket for the Year 1-3 and Class A show as normal and keep your ticket for the Year 4-7/CB show when the date is set.
If you had only intended to come for the Year 4-7/CB show and you would like a refund at this stage, please send the tickets back in and we will reimburse you.
Choir Events
The school choir will not now be singing at Castlecroft tomorrow morning or after mass on Sunday before the ‘Santa Sunday’ event.
The ‘Santa Sunday’ will still go ahead as planned (11am-1pm) on Sunday 10 December.
I can only apologise at this stage for any inconvenience caused and thank you for all your support in this matter.

Kind regards
Kieran O’Neill 
Principal
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